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I believe Oregon has one of the safest and secure voting method in the US. Voters 

have approved mail in voting because it is what they wanted. The legislation should 

not overturn the will of the people. There is no evidence of wide spread voter fraud in 

Oregon.  

I remember the days of in person voting. It was a pain trying to go before work and 

not be late for work. 

 

Please do not change the way Oregonians vote. 


